Cub Manufacturing News 1/13/2016

This week has been a short week on account of the two hour delays and all of
the snow and ice. Some of the students could not make it due to road conditions. We
have been doing our best with the time we have. We have been cutting out signs for
businesses. We are close to finishing designs for the chicken grill and the gas canister
holder. The design for the table we are donating to King Club is finished all we are
doing is waiting for material.

We hope everyone had a fantastic week. We send our thanks to all our sponsors
and everyone who has donated to time, resources, equipment or funds. We appreciate
everything you have done to help us get going with our small business. Have a great
day and we will update you next week.

Mr. Ryan Lamb designing a sign for the M&M company.



Is anyone missing an M&M?
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A little stand for Dan Hughes who works at M&M.

The sign is for Koehler's to show who is in Cub Manufacturing. Each of us
designed our own name which Mr. Ryan Lamb programed in.



